
  Engineering Department 
400 La Crosse Street 

La Crosse, WI  54601-3396 
(608)789-7505 

Fax (608)789-8184 
 

 
November 11, 2014 
 
 
RE:   Utilities-Trane Plant 6 

 
To the Honorable Mayor and Common Council 
of the City of La Crosse, WI 
 
Dear Mayor and Council Members: 
 
The following bids were received for the Utilities-Trane Plant 6 project: 
 
BADGER ENVIRONMENTAL   $100,720.00 
WESTBY, WISCONSIN 
 
McHugh Excavating & Plumbing, Inc.   $132,954.50 
Onalaska, Wisconsin 
 
A-1 Excavating, Inc.   $139,408.00 
Bloomer, Wisconsin 
 
Winona Mechanical, Inc.   $141,491.25 
Winona, Minnesota 
 
The Engineer estimate for the Utilities-Trane Plant 6 project is $115,567.00. 

 
The City Engineer recommends awarding Sections 1,2,3 & 5 to Badger 
Environmental in the amount of $100,720.00. 
 
      Sincerely, 
 
 
      Randy Turtenwald 
      City Engineer 
RT:kn  


